
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
5th November 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers                                                                                 
 
Nursery & Preschool Parent Consultations 
 
We would like to invite you to attend a parent consultation to discuss your child’s progress 
this term.   
 
Meeting appointments are available for booking via The Arbor App and become open for self-
scheduling on Friday 5th November at 6pm.  The meeting will last for a maximum of 10 
minutes per family.  Please see the table below for Key Person time slots. 
 

Ruth Wednesday 17th November 3.30-5pm 

Charlotte Wednesday 17th November 3.30-5pm 

Carla Thursday 11th November 3.30-5pm 

Kirsty Thursday 11th November 3.30-5pm 

 
If you have any queries regarding the Arbor App please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Martin 
in the school office. 
 
The meetings will take place in the nursery unit.  Please wear a face covering and wait, socially 
distanced, in the nursery garden until you are invited in.  We would prefer that only 1 adult 
attends per child.  We understand that some siblings may need to attend with you however, 
please note that there will NOT be any activities/toys/supervision for any of the children. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs Amanda Aze 
Headteacher 
 
 


